
The year 1 and 2 students brought to life the well known and much loved story of the Pied Piper 
on the 13th and 14th June at the school auditorium. It was an evening filled with colour, humour and 
laughter creating memories that will last forever!
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As we wrap up another successful school year, we would like to take a moment to celebrate the 
successes and accomplishments of our students.This year has been filled with learning, growth, and 
memorable experiences. We are proud of the hard work and dedication demonstrated by both 
our students and our teachers.
We wish all our Year 2 students all the best & continued success for the new academic year in the 
Junior section.



Our Infant Speech Days were held on the 
25th & 26th June in the school’s auditorium. 
Every student received a certificate for 
successful completion of the academic 
year. 
The freehand drawings by Reception, 
Year 1 & 2 students using Tux Paint & 
MicrosoftMicrosoft Paint were also presented as 
Digital Art. 

Year 1 and Reception students sang beautiful songs 
at the Hajj assembly. The assembly was a wonderful 
opportunity for the students to learn about and 
celebrate cultural and religious diversity.

Final Day of School  - 05th July

Our Class Assemblies 
-Nursery and Pre Reception 

Next Term Commences - 23rd August

https://sites.google.com/view/cisinfantdigitalarts2024

